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STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 

A4128 Wycombe Road, Prestwood Speed Limit Reduction 
 

 

Road Name (and extents) Proposal Reasons 
A4128 Wycombe Road (from a 
point 76 metres south of the 
junction with Lodge Lane in a 

southerly direction to a point 70 
metres south of the junction with 

Peterley Lane and Perks Lane) 

Revocation of existing 
40mph speed limit 
and replace with 
proposed 30mph 

speed limit. 

For facilitating the passage on the road or any 

other road of any class of traffic (including 

pedestrians) 

For preserving or improving the amenities of 
the area through which the road runs. 

 

Peterley Lane, Prestwood (from 
its junction with A4128 Wycombe 
Road and Perks Lane in a westerly 

direction for a length of 26 
metres) 

 
 
 
 
 
  

It is proposed to reduce existing 40mph speed limit to 30mph on A4128 Wycombe Road. 
 

The table below identifies proposed speed limit changes for the streets named and the reason for 
proposing the changes. 


